
SCOTT CONKLIN, MEMBER

CAPITOL OFFICE:
101B EASTWING
P.O. BOX212077

HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17 120-2077
(717) 787_9473

FAXt (717)780-4764

CONSTITUENT SERVICE CENTEB:
301 S. ALLEN STREET, SUITE 102

STATE COLLEGE, PENNSYLVANIA 16801
(814) 238-5477

FAX: (814) 863-s898

CONSTITUENT SERVICE CENTER:
209 E, PRESQUEISLE STREET

PHILIPSBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 1 6866
(814) 342-4872

FAX: (814) 342-4874

TO:

FR.OM:

tsATE:

COMMITTEES

AGRICULTURE AND RURAL AFFAIRS,
MAJORITY SECRETABY

APPROPRIATIONS
EDUCATION
ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES AND ENERGY
INTERGOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS, SUBCOMMITTEE

CHAIRMAN ON INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY
POLICY, MAJORITY VICE.CHAIRMAN

MEMBER

ALTERNATIVE ENERGY CAUCUS
ALZHEIMERS CAUCUS
ANTIQUE & CLASSIC CAR CAUCUS
AUTISM CAUCUS
CORRECTIONS CAUCUS
COMMUNITY COLLEGE CAUCUS
LUPUS CAUCUS
NORTHWEST CAUCUS
PENNSYLVANIA SPORTSMEN CAUCUS, TREASURER
PENNSYLVANIA AMERICAN-ITALIAN CAUCUS
VETERANS CAUCUS

WEBSITE: WWW.PAHOUSE.COM/CONKLtN

MEMORAI{DUM

SUBJECT: Co-Sponsorship Legislation - Requirements for Gas Permit Applications
Former House Bills 2183 and 2IB4 of 2009-20i0

In the near future, I plan to introduce two pieces of legislation -that will amend both the Oiliand
Gas Act and the Oil and Gas Conservation Law to create notice requirements for natural gas
permit applications that are similar Pennsylvania coal mining rbquirements.

The two amendments include the Oil and Gas Law and- the Oil and Gas Act. The Oil and Gas
Law will require public notice to be made in order to submit an application for drilling. In
addition, the Oil and Gas Act will provide pbrmit application notfi to be published ln ttt.
newspapers. Both of these two proposals require well operators to give public notice of the
filing by publication in a local ntiwspaper, which is published in the locality-in which the permit
was applied, prior to filing their applications. This public notice must be ilublished ot c. u week
for four consecutive weeks and well operators must also include proof of the publication of the
required notice with their applications.

As we expand our natural gas drilling efforts within the Commonwealth, it is imperative that we
keep the public informed. I strongly believe that this package of iegislation will allow us to
provide residents with this information, as well as make it easier for ciiizens to remain aware of
drilling activities within their communities

If you would like to co-sponsorthis package, please contact Suzanne Chadwick atTBj-9413 or
via email schadwic@pahoq$e.net.
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